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Dear Families, 

“It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas….!”  

Thank you to Y5 and Y6 who did a wonderful job of putting up our Christmas Tree and setting out a beautiful 
Nativity scene for us this week. I have been hearing lots of Nativity songs around school, we all enjoyed the 
first of our 4 selection box raffles and are looking forward to our ‘Elf Day’ next Friday!  

This Sunday marks the first Sunday of Advent, we look forward to the Second Coming of Christ: 

Be careful! Always be ready! You don’t know when that time will be. It is like a man who goes on a trip. He 
leaves his house and lets his servants take care of it. He gives each servant a special job to do. One servant 
has the work of guarding the door. The man tells this servant always to be watchful. This is what I am now 
telling you.  You must always be ready. You don’t know when the owner of the house will come back. He 
might come in the evening, or at midnight, or in the early morning, or when the sun rises. He might come 
back quickly. If you are always ready, then he will not find you sleeping.  I tell you this, and I say this to 
everyone: ‘Be ready!’” Mark 13:33-37 

   

 

Take a moment in quiet prayer this week as you light the first candle of hope. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WkVARlvvvTY 

“Oh Come Oh Come Emmanuel” 

Have a lovely weekend and a special day on the first Sunday of Advent, 

Best wishes 

Miss Ridyard 
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